
Psychologist and Hanlon parent Dr. Emily 

Mohr will facilitate a parent discussion begin-

ning with a focus on Jacqueline Woodson’s 

The Day You Begin, a book being read in many 

Westwood Elementary School classrooms as 

part of Inclusive Schools Week.  

There’s no need to have read the book in 

advance; copies will be available at the event. 

JOIN US FOR A PARENT DISCUSSION TO HELP YOU 

ENGAGE YOUR CHILD ON TOPICS OF INCLUSION AND 

BELONGING IN HONOR OF INCLUSIVE SCHOOLS WEEK 
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Wednesday, December 12 at 7pm

Hanlon Elementary School


